
BAPTISMS:  Parents & godparents are required to 
attend a class focused on  their responsibilities & the 
meaning of the Sacrament prior to the ceremony. 
Classes are held on the 3rd Wednesday of the month. 
Call the parish office to set an appointment. After the 
initial interview the office will call you to schedule the 
class and the Baptism.  
 

MARRIAGES/QUINCEAÑERAS: They need to be 
arranged at least six months prior by calling the parish 
office & scheduling an appointment with a priest or 
deacon.  
 

VOCATIONS: If you think that God might be calling 
you to serve God as a priest, a brother, or sister 
contact: Fr. John Love at (805) 968-1078 or 
frlove@gmail.com. 

  

UPCOMING AT SACRED HEARTUPCOMING AT SACRED HEART  
  

• First Communion Parent Meeting     Mar   7 
• Virtus Training - Re-certification     Mar   8 
• Confirmation II Class      Mar   9 
• Youth Ministry Lifenight      Mar 13 
• St. Joseph Bake Sale      Mar 13 
• Daylight Savings Begins      Mar 13 

 
 

OUR SHARED MISSION 
 

We are called to be an unconditionally loving 
 and welcoming community.  

We have been called by our Baptism, into the body of 
Christ, and we celebrate our relationship in Word, 

Sacrament, and family celebration. 

 

Rev. John Vogel, Administrator 
Rev. Carlos Macias, LC, Associate Pastor 

Rev. Daniel O’Sullivan, Pastor Emeritus 
Deacon John Barry 

Deacon Fernando Flores 
Deacon Phil Conforti 

Deacon Humberto Guzman 

 

Vivian Nichols, Business Manager 
Karen Oishi, Office Manager 
Marion Inglis, Bulletin Editor 
Aurora Gonzales, Secretary 
Sr. Margaret Mary, SND, DRE 
Justin Wilburn, Youth Ministry 
Christine Benner, Principal 
Don Mulville, Maintenance; Sp. Events Coord. 

 

RELIGIOUS SERVICES 
(SERVICIOS RELIGIOSOS) 

 

WEEKEND EUCHARIST: 
 

Saturday and Eves of Holy Days: 5:30 p.m. 
Sundays: 7:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m., 10:30 a.m. 
12:00 noon (Español), and 5:30 p.m. 
 
 
 

DAILY MASS SCHEDULE: 
 

Monday - Friday: 7:00, 8:30 a.m. 
Saturday: 8:30 a.m. 
 
 

CONFESSION SCHEDULE: 
 

Friday: 7:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.  
Saturday: 4:00 p.m. -  5:00 p.m.  
 

DEVOTIONS 
 

Morning Prayer: Monday - Friday 6:40 am, 8:15 am 
Rosary: Monday—Friday 6:25 am 9:00 am 
   Saturday  6:00 am 
   Sunday  7:00am 
Holy Hour: Friday 7:00 pm to 8:00 pm            
        First & last Friday of the Month 7-8 p.m.    
       (Español) 
 

Divine Mercy Chaplet & Rosary: Friday 3 p.m. 

SACRED HEART CATHOLIC CHURCH  
10800 HENDERSON RD., VENTURA, CA 93004  

(805) 647-3235; FAX (805) 647-8087 
Visit us on the WEB at: www.sacredheartventura.org 

Email us at: rectory@sacredheartventura.org 
Parish Office Hours: Monday - Friday 8:30AM - 4:30PM 
 Saturday 8:30AM - 2PM & Sunday 7:30AM - 11:45AM 

 
 

     SACRED HEART SCHOOL 
   10770 Henderson Rd., Ventura, CA 93004  (805) 647-6174  
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   Today’s parable in the Gospel is one of the best 
known of all the stories of Jesus.  It talks about divine 
mercy and the desire to return to the Father. Those     
who realize they are sinners hunger to return to the 
Father. The older brother represents the Pharisees and 
scribes and others who would only complain and 
criticize. They looked down on sinners. They thought 
they could earn salvation be keeping the rules. The sad 
thing is that they were and are farther from God than 
the sinners. They have no love, only judgment. How do 
we look at those we call sinners? How does God look 
at them? Are we too narrow minded and so blinded by 
our own perceptions that we reject God’s goodness 
and mercy? Today we ask God to heal our blindness 
and lead us back to be able to receive and give the 
mercy of God. 
   This parable of the Prodigal son is one of the most 
well-known parables. It has so many levels, of pride, of 
sin, of repentance, of forgiveness and of love. That 
should also summarize our Lent. Do we recognize the 
areas of pride, of sin, of the need of repentance, of the 
need to forgive and ask for forgiveness; are we free 
enough to love as Jesus loves us? A very powerful 
parable.   
   St. Paul reminds us that we are a new creation, not a 
patched up version of the old one. Have we allowed 
ourselves to be made anew by the Holy Spirit? The 
elect (those adults who will be baptized at Easter) are 
allowing themselves to be open to becoming new 
creations by the Spirit and Water. They are undergoing 
the Scrutinies in the light of the Word of God, so that 
they can see what they need to turn from in order to 
turn to Jesus. Do we see God’s light of truth shining on 
those areas in our lives that we need to change or let 
go of so we can be true disciples of Jesus? Lent is the 
time to more completely turn to Jesus, so that we can 
experience His love, forgiveness, and His peace. 

Reflections by Fr. Carlos  
 
 

   In today's Gospel we find the parable of the Prodigal 
Son. Many times we may think that the hero of this 
passage is the Youngest child by his repentance, but in 
reality the true star is the merciful Father. 
 God's mercy here means that God loves us not for what 
we do, whether good or bad, but what we are: children of 
God. That kind of love is manifested in the Father of this 
parable. In the children of this parable we can see 
ourselves . The older brother represents the perfectionist 
who wants with his merits to win the love of his father. 
The Father shows him that for him it  does not matter. He 
loves him because he's his Child and nothing else. The 
younger son represents the thoughtless that wastes all 
the gifts God gives. His repentance is rather selfish but 
the Father does not care about that. What matters is that 
he has recovered his son even if is not a perfect 
repentance. 
   In this year of mercy, God the Father awaits us. He 
awaits us to heal the wounds of our soul. Pope Francisco 
in his new book tells us that the best way to experience 
this year of mercy is through confession. In confession we 
receive the comforting embrace of the Father just like the 
youngest son in the parable. God is always looking for us 
with love. God bless your week. 
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“Unconditionally Pro-Life, Pro-Family” 
 

Fourth Sunday of Lent 
March 6, 2016 

 

   Whoever is in Christ is a new creation: the old things have passed 
away; behold, new things have come. 
 

— 2 Corinthians 5:17 

TODAY’S READINGS 
 

First Reading — God’s people enter the promised 
land, observe the Passover, and eat of the produce of 
the land (Joshua 5:9a, 10-12) or 1 Samuel 16:1b, 6-7, 
10-13a. 
Psalm — Taste and see the goodness of the Lord 
(Psalm 34) or Psalm 23. 
Second Reading — We are now ambassadors for 
Christ (2 Corinthians 5:17-21) or Ephesians 5:8-14. 
Gospel — We must rejoice when our brother who was 
dead in sin repents and comes back to life (Luke 15:1-
3, 11-32) or John 9:1-41 [1, 6-9, 13-17, 34-38].  

POPE’S PRAYER INTENTIONS FOR FEBRUARY 
 

Universal: That families in need may receive the 
necessary support and that children may grow up in 
healthy and peaceful environments. 

Evangelization: That those Christians who, on account 
of their faith, are discriminated against or being 
persecuted, may remain strong and faithful to the Gospel, 
thanks to the incessant prayer of the Church. 

RESPECT LIFE SUNDAY 
 

   “Give us the grace... When the sacredness 
of life before birth is attacked, to stand up 
and proclaim that no one ever has the 
authority to destroy unborn life.”  

~ Blessed John Paul II  



 Youth Ministry News 
 

   Why does the priest wear so many layers during 
mass? What’s the deal with the big book the priest 
always reads from? Does every priest have their 
own chalice? These are questions that a lot of teens 
have about the mass. Why do we do what we do? 
What’s so special about the mass? This past       
week we took our year 1 teens on a tour of the 
church. We explained everything to them from 
vestments, to linens, to the saints in our altar. We do 
this for one very important reason, and that is, how 
can you truly celebrate the mass if you don’t know 
the meaning behind everything being used. Our 
mass is very beautiful and very intricate with 
purpose behind everything in the mass. We need to 
understand the past to truly live in the present, and 
that’s why we take our teens on these church tours. 
So do you know the meaning behind everything in 
the mass? If you don’t I challenge you to look it up 
and better understand the beauty of the mass. 
 

UPCOMING 
 

♦ Next Confirmation II class is March 9th. 
♦ Our next Lifenight is March 13th. It Begins with 

5:30 Mass & ends at 8:45 PM. 
♦ Next Confirmation I class is March 16th. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

1. Classes this week are: 
a.  Sunday, March 6th, 9AM for 1st & 2nd year 
communion. 
b. Sunday, March 6th, 10:30AM for 1st & 2nd year 
communion, pre-kindergarten & kindergarten, post-
communion I, II & Bible Study. 
c. Tuesday, March 8th, 6:30PM for older first 
communion.  
d. Wednesday, March 9th, 4PM for make-up 
classes.  

2. Mass attendance will be taken this weekend. 
Please have your child check in after Mass.  

3. Thank you to our Wednesday volunteers: Kathy 
Henderson, Fred Baskin, Vickie Willard, Vanessa 
Terminello, Verenice Martinez, Maria Torres, 
Connie Cagigas, Wilhelmina Stoll, Marilyn Hodges, 
Maggie Herrera and Laura Moreno. 

4. Congratulations to our students who made First 
Confession these past two weeks. Reminder to go 
to Confession once more before First Communion. 

5. Please note: A First Communion Parent Meeting 
will be held for parents of second year communion 
students: Monday, March 7th at 7 PM in 
Biedermann Hall. Adults only; NO children. 
Important information regarding 1st Communion 
will be shared.  

6. We are in need of more wrapped  Easter candy. 
We need to fill approximately 300 Easter bags for 
Juvenile detention. Please bring the candy to the 
religious education office before Holy Thursday.  

Sr. Margaret Mary  
 E-Mail: re@sacredheartventura.org 
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   Everyone who works in ministries at Sacred Heart 
and has contact with children and all staff and clergy 
are required to be VIRTUS certified and to recertify 
every four years. Next  re-certification class is: 
 

When: Tuesday, March 8th 
Time: 6—7:30PM 

Where: Padre Serra Room 
To sign-up call 647-3235 Ext. 304  

 

DID YOU KNOW? 
Setting boundaries fosters healthy relationships 

 

   We create boundaries to keep our lives in order,       
for example many adults separate personal and 
professional relationships. Trusted adults can help 
teach children to do the same. Boundaries are essential 
in the foundation of relationships, and children should 
be comfortable expressing where they draw their own 
lines. “No means no” is easy to say in theory, but it 
should be respected in practice by your kids and their 
friends, teachers and other adults. Teach your kids   
how to explore their own comfort zones and give     
them time to tell you about their experiences. Open 
communication helps them understand that setting 
boundaries is part of life. For a copy of the Virtus® 
article “Good Boundaries Yield Healthy Relationships” 
email jvienna@la-archdiocese.org. 

SAFEGUARD THE CHILDREN 
 

VIRTUS TRAINING 

LENTEN supper 
 

   This week the cooks for our Lenten Supper 
will be the Knights of Columbus. Come enjoy 

fellowship, a nice meal and a night free from cooking. 
Supper is served from 5:15-7:15PM in Biedermann Hall.  
   The Lenten dinners so far have been very successful! 
You are setting new records by your attendance and 
donations. 

Friday, February 12   $345.00 
Friday, February 19   $518.00 

Friday, February 26,  $906.00 (This included a single 
donation of $500 from an individual). 

   Our record last year was $480 for a single 
week. Please note it is not just soup being served,     the 
menu is being increased by the various 
ministries. Proceeds from the dinner are donated to the 
St. Vincent de Paul Society, which very grateful for all 
your continued support. 



WORDS OF WISDOM… 

 

“Grow flowers of gratitude in the soil of prayer“ 
~ Terri Guillemets 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Every Friday  
Friday 9 a.m. — Saturday 8:30 a.m. 

 

   Prayer is a foretaste of Heaven, an overflow of 
paradise. It never leaves us without sweetness. It is   like 
honey descending into the soul and sweetening 
everything.  

(St. John Vianney)  
 
 

   Do you need to renew you Lenten effort at prayer?  
Commit to spend one hour a week with Our Lord on 
Friday at 6 ,7, or 8PM.  Please call Janet 212-1070. 

 

 
 
 

Intenciones de la Semana 
 

(†)Deceased  (-)Intentions  
 

Sunday, March 6 
5:30  pm (Sat)   † Dominick Ciuffetelli 
7:30  am † Gerald Long 
9:00  am † John Poindexter 
10:30 am † Mercedes Rodriguez 
12:00 pm † Rachel Villa 
5:30  pm † Cecilia Dung Hoang 
   

Monday, March 7 
7:00 am - Amada Santos  
8:30 am - Abby Cubitt  
4:00 pm The Bonaventure 
 

Tuesday, March 8 
7:00 am † Kurt Miller  
8:30 am † Diane Arnold 
 

Wednesday, March 9  
7:00 am † Barbara Scholle  
8:30 am † Larry Doran 
 

Thursday, March 10  
7:00 am † Alfonso Patricio 
8:30 am † John F. Lozano 
   

Friday, March 11 
7:00 am - Parishioners of Sacred Heart  
8:30 am † Jesus Barajas  
 

Saturday, March 12 
8:30 am † Tina Allen 

WEEKLY COLLECTION 
 
 
 
 

 
 

SUNDAY, February 28, 2016 COLLECTION 
 

Parish Support:$11,634.76         School Support:$75.00 
Capital Improvements:$257.00    SVdP:$233.00 
Children’s Env:$99.25          Archdiocesan Coll:$20.00 
Misc:$7.00 
 

TOTAL COLLECTION: $12,326.01 
Thank you for your continued support! 

 

Died in Christ — Murio en Cristo: Josephine Caliguiri 

    

INTERCESSIONS 
    PLEASE PRAY FOR…. 
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Your are invited to join Fr. Daniel O’Sullivan 
on a Spiritual Journey to Scotland & Ireland 

May 17 -- 30, 2016 
 

Highlights include Edinburgh, Glasgow, Croagh 
Patrick’s Mountain, Cliffs of Moher, Dublin the beautiful 

Shrine of our Lady of Knock & more. 
Join us in this “Opportunity of a Lifetime.” 

It includes LAX air, hotels, All breakfast & dinners. All 
sightseeing with Admissions, Daily Mass 

Presented by: Adoration Tours. Space is limited...Call 
Adeline today! 800-580-7040 

 

   DAYLIGHT SAVINGS    
 

   Next Sunday March 13th Daylight Savings 
begins. Remember to turn your clocks ahead 
one hour on Saturday night. 

 STATIONS OF THE CROSS 
 

            Every Friday during Lent at 7 p.m. in English.  

LENTEN PENANCE SERVICE 
 

   Be reconciled to God and to One Another by attending 
one of the following Penance Services to prepare 
celebrate the joy of the Resurrection at Easter. 
 

Monday, March 14             Our Lady of the Assumption 
Tuesday, March 15            San Buenaventura  Mission 
Wednesday, March 16                       St. Sebastian, SP 
Thursday, March 17        Our Lady of Guadalupe, SP 
Friday, March 18                             Sacred Heart 
Wednesday, March 23              Santa Clara, Ox 

ST. JOSEPH’S TABLE BAKE SALE 

 

   The Italian Catholic Federation will hold a 
bake sale on March 13th. The proceeds will support 
Sacred Heart Church. Baked goods donations for sale 
are welcome. Contact Carol Eller, 659-2255. 

 



 Esquina del Pastor 
 
 
 

   La parábola de hoy en el Evangelio es uno de los más conocidos de todos los cuentos de Jesús. Habla acerca la 
misericordia divina y el deseo de volver al Padre. Aquellos que se dan cuenta que son pecadores están 
hambrientos de volver al Padre. El hermano mayor representa los fariseos y los escribas y otros que sólo eran 
quejas y criticas. Miraban con desprecio a los pecadores. Ellos pensaban que podían ganarse la salvación, 
manteniendo las reglas. Lo triste es que eran y estaban más lejos de Dios que los pecadores. No tienen amor, 
solamente juzgaban. ¿Cómo miramos a los que llamamos pecadores? ¿Cómo los ve Dios a ellos? ¿Somos 
demasiado estrechos de mente y tan cegados por nuestras propias percepciones que rechazamos la bondad y la 
misericordia de Dios? Hoy le pedimos a Dios que cure nuestra ceguera y nos lleve de nuevo a poder recibir y dar la 
misericordia de Dios. 
   Esta parábola del hijo pródigo es una de las parábolas más conocidas. Tiene muchos niveles, de orgullo, de 
pecado, de arrepentimiento, de perdón y de amor. Ese también debería resumir nuestra Cuaresma. 
¿Reconocemos las áreas de orgullo, de pecado, de la necesidad de arrepentimiento, de la necesidad de perdonar 
y pedir perdón; somos lo suficiente libres como para amar como Jesús nos ama? Una muy poderosa parábola. 
   San Pablo nos recuerda que somos una nueva creación, no una versión remendada de la antigua. ¿Permitimos 
hacernos nuevos por el Espíritu Santo? Los elegidos (aquellos adultos que serán bautizados en Pascua) están 
dejándose abiertos a convertirse en nuevas creaciones por el Espíritu y Agua. Ellos están experimentando los 
Escrutinios en la luz de la Palabra de Dios, para que puedan ver de que que necesitan apartarse con el fin de 
volver a Jesús. ¿Vemos la luz de la verdad de Dios brillando en esas áreas en nuestras vidas que tenemos que 
cambiar o dejar de lado para que podamos ser verdaderos discípulos de Jesús ? La Cuaresma es el tiempo para 
mas completamente de volver_ a Jesús, para que podamos experimentar Su amor, el perdón y Su paz. 
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    MISA DEL MEDIODÍA, 12 P.M.                    

Reflexiones del Padre Carlos  
 
 

   En el Evangelio de Hoy nos encontramos con la parábola del Hijo Pródigo. Muchas veces podemos pensar que 
el héroe de este pasaje es el Hijo menor por su arrepentimiento pero en realidad la verdadera estrella es el Padre 
misericordioso que en esta parábola está representado a Dios.  
   La misericordia de Dios aquí significa que Dios nos ama no tanto por lo que hacemos, sea bueno o sea malo, 
sino por lo que somos: hijos de Dios. Ese tipo de amor es el que se manifiesta en el Padre de esta parábola. En 
los hijos de esta parábola podemos vernos nosotros. El hermano mayor representa al perfeccionista que quiere 
con sus méritos ganarse el amor de su padre. El Padre le demuestra que para él eso no importa. Le ama porque 
es su Hijo y nada más. El hijo menor representa al inconsciente que malgasta todos los dones que Dios le ha 
dado. Su arrepentimiento es más bien egoísta pero al Padre no le importa eso. Lo que le importa es que ha 
recuperado a su Hijo de una forma u otra. 
   En este año de la misericordia, Dios Padre nos espera. Nos espera para curar las heridas de nuestra alma. El 
Papa Francisco en su nuevo libro nos dice que la mejor manera de vivir este año de la misericordia es por medio 
de la confesión. En la confesión recibimos el abrazo consolador del Padre al igual que el hijo menor en la parábola. 
Dios siempre está buscándonos con amor. Dios bendiga tu semana.  

CENA CUARESMAL 

   Esta semana los cocineros de nuestra Cena 
Cuaresmal serán Los Caballeros de Colón. 
Vengan a disfrutar de la comunión, una buena 
comida   y una noche libre de cocina. Cena se 

sirve de 5:15 - 7:PM en Biedermann Hall. 

 CAMBIO DE HORA 
 

   El próximo domingo 13 de marzo 
inicia el horario de verano (Daylight 

Savings). Recuerde de adelantar sus relojes una hora 
el sábado por la noche. 

DOMINGO DE RESPETAR LA VIDA 
 

   "Danos la gracia ... Cuando es atacada la 
santidad de la vida antes del nacimiento, de 
levantarnos y proclamar que nadie tiene la 
autoridad de destruir la vida aún no nacida." 

~ Beato Juan Pablo II 

SERVICIO DE PENITENCIA DE CUARESMA 
 

   Reconciliese con Dios y unos a otros, asistiendo a 
uno de los siguientes servicios de penitencia: 
 

Martes, Marzo 15            Mission de San Buenaventura 
Jueves, March 17        Our Lady of Guadalupe, SP 
Friday, March 18                             Sacred Heart 



CORDINADORES DE LITURGIA 
 

LECTORES:      
Jose Cancino     525-4327 
MINISTROS DE EUCARISTIA: 
Maria Lopez     433-1944 
Roberto Sanchez     448-9965 
UJIERES: 
José Arambula     647-1351 
SERVIDORES DEL ALTAR: 
Alicia Mendez     701-9406 
MINISTERIO DE MUSICA:   647-3235 
Dcn. Fernando Flores    Ext. 311 
CORO: 
Hector Reyes     701-2253 
BAUTIZOS:     647-3235 
Dcn. Fernando Flores    Ext. 311  
RICA (Iniciación Cristiana): 
Rosa Flores     701-7753 

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES 
 
 

ALTAR SERVERS MINISTRY:                525-0010 
Sandie Dominguez  
EUCHARISTIC MINISTRY COORDINATOR:              671-9911 
Fred Baskin 
INFANT BAPTISMS:                                                    382-6816 
Dcn. Phil Conforti   
LECTOR COORDINATOR:                                          644-4586 
Joann Abing 
LITURGY COORDINATOR:  647-3235 
MARRIAGE COORDINATOR:                                   
Carmen Gomez Lee                                                      647-4843 
 

 

MINISTRY TO THE SICK:                                            525-0010                 
Sandie Dominguez, Facilitator 
USHERS MINISTRY:                                                    647-4843 
Joe Lee 

MUSIC COORDINATOR:                                             279-7595 
Sarah Hardcastle 
CHILDREN’S CHOIR:                                                  766-1380 
Katie Manning 
 

R.C.I.A. ADULT ED:                                                     647-3235 

 

 

ORGANIZATIONS 
 
 

BIBLE STUDY      647-3235 
BOY SCOUTS   377-7840 
Bob  Camarillo 
BLUE ARMY OF OUR LADY OF FATIMA   620-0958 
Huguette Johnston 
CHARISMATIC PRAYER GROUP   647-9385 
Blanca Macias 
CUB SCOUTS    647-5641 
Therese Palmisano 
DETENTION MINISTRY   340-3983 
Rick Goulette 
EUCHARISTIC APOSTLES OF DIVINE MERCY   647-3086 
Bob & Zaida Worthley 
Vicky Spicer (Divina Misericordia)   202-9555 
FAMILY TO FAMILY   650-8557 
Nita Perkins 
FINANCE COUNCIL   659-3839 
Cindy Fanning 
GUADALUPANAS                                                         647-1609 
Amelia Mijares 
HOMELESSNESS COMMITTEE   647-3206 
Patrick Manning  
ITALIAN CATHOLIC FEDERATION   659-2255 
Carol Eller 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS   797-2298 
Joe Barajas, Grand Knight 
PARENT TEACHER COUNCIL   647-6174 
Anna Jordon, President 
POLISH COMMUNITY   659-3751 
Ed Osiadacz  
RESPECT LIFE   647-7306 
Wilhelmina Stoll 
SAFEGUARD THE CHILDREN   647-3235 
Liz Hoffman 
SENIOR ASSISTANCE   647-1842 
Barbara Rodriguez   
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL   216-2787 
Person on call 
WELCOMING MINISTRY   794-3623 
Dcn. John Barry  
JOVENES ADULTOS PARA CRISTO   889-3376 
(Young Adults for Christ) 
Gabriel Rodriguez, Coordinator   

SACRED HEART PARISH OFFICES 
 
 

SACRED HEART SCHOOL:                                       647-6174 
Christine Benner, Principal 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE:                            647-3235 
Sister Margaret Mary Scott, S.N.D., Director  Ext. 306 
 

HISPANIC MINISTRY (Ministerio Hispano):             647-3235 
Deacon Fernando Flores, Director  Ext. 311 
 

YOUTH MINISTRY:                                                      647-3235 
Justin Wilburn  Ext. 313 
 

PLANT MANAGER:                                   (Cell)         797-4474           
Don Mulville 
 

SCRIP OFFICE:                                                           647-0713 
Shaune Ramirez  

Read bulletin online at the Sacred Heart Church 
website: www.sacredheartventura.org. 

   Please email all bulletin announcements by Fridays              
at  5 p.m. (10 days before bulletin is distributed) to 

bulletineditor@sacredheartventura.org. 
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PARISH REGISTRATION OR  
CHANGE OF ADDRESS 

 

   If you are new in our Parish Community, in Jesus’ 
name we welcome you and hope along with us you will 
experience the touch of Jesus. If you have a new 
address or phone number please complete this form 
and place it in the collection basket or return it to the 
parish office so we can stay connected. The parish 
needs you; be counted. 
 

        NAME         

        ADDRESS  

        CITY   

        ZIP  

        PHONE  
□  Moving Out of Parish      □  New Registration 

□  Change of Address/Phone Number 


